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ladders of engagement that will improve how your
organization realizes its mission. Use case studies and
step-by-step examples to put the raw concepts into reallife terminology and build your solutions. Who This Book
Is For The book is primarily for administrators tasked
with implementing, configuring, maintaining, and
updating CiviCRM, and staff users who are looking to
better understand the tools available in order to become
power users. CiviCRM is software that may be used by
advocacy groups, non-profit, and non-governmental
organizations, elected officials, professional and trade
associations, government entities, political campaigns
and parties, and other similar organizations, and this
book will prove useful to all such users. What You Will
Learn Install and configure your CiviCRM Analyze your
current workflows and processes to translate them
effectively into the CiviCRM model Build an integrated
system to solicit, retain, and manage your donors and
members through robust management and reporting tools
for administrators Raise more money with CiviCRM with
effective solicitation campaigns Market events
effectively and track registrations and payments Improve
communications with constituents using targeted
broadcast e-mail campaigns Track ongoing communications
with constituents including from Outlook and Gmail using
activities and case management tools Take advantage of
the many CiviCRM tools to generate both simple and
complex event structures and manage registrants through
every phase of the project In Detail CiviCRM provides a
powerful toolbox of resources to help organizations
manage relationships with constituents. It is free, open
source, web-based, and geared specifically to meet the
constituent relationship management needs of the notfor-profit sector. Beginning with broader questions
about how your organization is structured, which
existing workflows are critical to your operations, and
the overarching purpose of a centralized CRM, the book
proceeds step by step through configuring CiviCRM,
understanding the choices when setting up the system,
importing data, and exploring the breadth of tools
available throughout the system. You will see how to
best use this software to handle event registrations,
accept and track contributions, manage paid and free
memberships and subscriptions, segment contacts, send
bulk e-mails with open and click-through tracking,
manage outreach campaigns, and set up case management
workflows that match your organization's roles and
rules. With specific emphasis on helping implementers
ask the right questions, consider key principals when
setting up the system, and understand usage through case
studies and examples, the book comprehensively reviews
the functionality of CiviCRM and the opportunities it
provides. With this book, you can help your organization
better achieve its mission as a charity, industry
association, professional society, political advocacy
group, community group, government agency, or other
similar organization and position yourself to become a
power user who efficiently and effectively navigates the
system. Style and approach This guide is packed with
step-by-step tutorials and real-life examples
interspersed with practical advice and best practices on
how to use CiviCRM strategically. You will be able to
quickly grasp and implement the basic elements of
CiviCRM before moving on to more advanced tools.
Origins Deborah B. Haarsma 2011 When it comes to the
history of the universe, many believe that science and
faith are mutually exclusive. But in this revised
version of Origins, physics professors Loren and Deborah
Haarsma explore what God's Word and God's world teach us
about creation, evolution, and intelligent design.

Justice for Some Noura Erakat 2019-04-23 Justice in the
Question of Palestine is often framed as a question of
law. Yet none of the Israel-Palestinian conflict's most
vexing challenges have been resolved by judicial
intervention. Occupation law has failed to stem Israel's
settlement enterprise. Laws of war have permitted
killing and destruction during Israel's military
offensives in the Gaza Strip. The Oslo Accord's twostate solution is now dead letter. Justice for Some
offers a new approach to understanding the Palestinian
struggle for freedom, told through the power and control
of international law. Focusing on key junctures—from the
Balfour Declaration in 1917 to present-day wars in
Gaza—Noura Erakat shows how the strategic deployment of
law has shaped current conditions. Over the past
century, the law has done more to advance Israel's
interests than the Palestinians'. But, Erakat argues,
this outcome was never inevitable. Law is politics, and
its meaning and application depend on the political
intervention of states and people alike. Within the law,
change is possible. International law can serve the
cause of freedom when it is mobilized in support of a
political movement. Presenting the promise and risk of
international law, Justice for Some calls for renewed
action and attention to the Question of Palestine.
The Triumph of Injustice: How the Rich Dodge Taxes and
How to Make Them Pay Emmanuel Saez 2019-10-15 America’s
runaway inequality has an engine: our unjust tax system.
Even as they became fabulously wealthy, the ultra-rich
have had their taxes collapse to levels last seen in the
1920s. Meanwhile, working-class Americans have been
asked to pay more. The Triumph of Injustice presents a
forensic investigation into this dramatic
transformation, written by two economists who
revolutionized the study of inequality. Eschewing
anecdotes and case studies, Emmanuel Saez and Gabriel
Zucman offer a comprehensive view of America’s tax
system, based on new statistics covering all taxes paid
at all levels of government. Their conclusion? For the
first time in more than a century, billionaires now pay
lower tax rates than their secretaries. Blending history
and cutting-edge economic analysis, and writing in
lively and jargon-free prose, Saez and Zucman dissect
the deliberate choices (and sins of indecision) that
have brought us to today: the gradual exemption of
capital owners; the surge of a new tax avoidance
industry, and the spiral of tax competition among
nations. With clarity and concision, they explain how
America turned away from the most progressive tax system
in history to embrace policies that only serve to
compound the wealth of a few. But The Triumph of
Injustice is much more than a laser-sharp analysis of
one of the great political and intellectual failures of
our time. Saez and Zucman propose a visionary,
democratic, and practical reinvention of taxes,
outlining reforms that can allow tax justice to triumph
in today’s globalized world and democracy to prevail
over concentrated wealth. A pioneering companion website
allows anyone to evaluate proposals made by the authors,
and to develop their own alternative tax reform at
taxjusticenow.org.
Using CiviCRM Erik Hommel 2016-08-31 Develop and
implement a fully-functional, systematic CRM plan with
CiviCRM About This Book Develop an integrated online
system that manages contacts, donations, event
registrations, memberships, bulk e-mail, campaigns, case
management, and other functions such as activity
tracking, grant distribution, and reporting. Plan a
constituency relationship management strategy with
sites-all-modules-civicrm-extern
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Clearly explaining the science, the authors focus on
areas where Christians agree. They also present the
strengths and weaknesses of areas where Christians
differ. Origins helps you develop a deeper understanding
of the origins of the universe and sort out your own
views on faith and science. Small group discussion
questions follow each chapter. A companion website
provides resources for further study.
The Road to Ever After Moira Young 2017-11-14 Davy
David, an orphan, lives by his wits in the dead-end town
of Brownvale. When a stray dog named George turns Davy’s
life upside down just days before Christmas, Davy sets
in motion a chain of events that forces them to flee. A
mischievous wind blows the two of them to a boarded-up
museum on the outskirts of town where they meet the
elderly recluse, Miss Flint. She has planned one last
adventure before her time is up and hires the reluctant
Davy and George to escort her. As they travel, the most
peculiar thing begins to happen—Miss Flint gets younger
and younger with every mile, and her story unfolds along
with it. Moira Young's The Road to Ever After is a
magical and moving adventure about an unlikely
friendship and an unforgettable journey.
Nevers Sara Cassidy 2019-09-03 Resourceful fourteenyear-old Odette is on the move again, traveling as a
stowaway on a cheese cart with her hapless mother,
Anneline. They are in Burgundy, France, in 1799, fleeing
yet another calamity caused by Anneline (who is prone to
killing people accidentally). At dawn they find
themselves in a town called Nevers, which is filled with
eccentric characters, including a man who obsessively
smells hands, another who dreams of becoming a chicken,
and a donkey that keeps the town awake at night, braying
about his narrow life. As Odette establishes a home in
an abandoned guardhouse, she makes a friend in the
relaxed Nicois and finds work as a midwife's assistant.
She and Nicois uncover a mystery that may lead to riches
and, more important for Odette, a sense of belonging.
Using Drupal Angela Byron 2012-04-23 Provides
information on using Drupal to build such Web sites as a
wiki, a photo gallery, and an online store.
The Knowledge Translation Toolkit Gavin Bennett
2011-06-06 The Knowledge Translation Toolkit provides a
thorough overview of what knowledge translation (KT) is
and how to use it most effectively to bridge the
“know–do” gap between research, policy, practice, and
people. It presents the theories, tools, and strategies
required to encourage and enable evidence-informed
decision-making. Drawing from the experience of
specialists in relevant disciplines around the world,
this toolkit builds upon extensive research into the
principles and skills of KT: its theory and literature,
its evolution, strategies, and challenges. The book
covers an array of crucial KT enablers—from context
mapping to evaluative thinking—supported by practical
examples, implementation guides, and references.
Sustainability in Higher Education J. Paulo Davim
2015-08-24 Support in higher education is an emerging
area of great interest to professors, researchers and
students in academic institutions. Sustainability in
Higher Education provides discussions on the exchange of
information between different aspects of sustainability
in higher education. This book includes chapter
contributions from authors who have provided case
studies on various areas of education for
sustainability. focus on sustainability present studies
in aspects related with higher education explores a
variety of educational aspects from an sustainable
perspective
Drupal's Building Blocks Earl Miles 2010-12-22 “Even if
you’re already a seasoned Drupal user of CCK, Views, or
Panels, I’ve no doubt that this book will provide you
with several new techniques and methods for getting the
most out of these extremely essential modules. It
certainly has for me.” —Dries Buytaert, founder and
project lead of Drupal, and CTO of Acquia With Drupal,
Web professionals can create full-featured Web sites
with just a few clicks. Drupal’s core is compact and
well documented, but much of Drupal’s immense power lies
elsewhere—in external modules. Drupal’s Building Blocks
is an authoritative tutorial, reference, and cookbook
for Drupal’s most valuable modules. The authors are
Drupal insiders who’ve spent years creating and
supporting these modules—Earl Miles, developer of the
Views and Panels modules, and Lynette Miles, Drupal
documentation team member. They’ve brought together
indispensable information you won’t find anywhere else,
sites-all-modules-civicrm-extern

as well as extensive sample “recipe” code designed for
easy adaptation and reuse. Learn how to Use Content
Construction Kit (CCK) to customize your data input
forms around your needs Improve site flexibility with
Drupal’s node system Add optional field types, including
PHP-based fields Customize themes to display data more
attractively and legibly Build powerful Views query
displays Integrate with SQL databases Customize Views
with relationships, arguments, and filters Optimize
query performance Add custom styles with the Panels
module Maintain full control over sites as you deploy
into production This book will help you create more
powerful, flexible, usable, and manageable Web
sites—whether you’re a Web developer, designer,
administrator, architect, or consultant. The
accompanying Web site contains all examples, code, and
themes presented in this book.
How to Be an Antiracist Ibram X. Kendi 2019-08-13 #1 NEW
YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • From the National Book
Award–winning author of Stamped from the Beginning comes
a “groundbreaking” (Time) approach to understanding and
uprooting racism and inequality in our society—and in
ourselves. “The most courageous book to date on the
problem of race in the Western mind.”—The New York Times
ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR—The New York Times
Book Review, Time, NPR, The Washington Post, Shelf
Awareness, Library Journal, Publishers Weekly, Kirkus
Reviews Antiracism is a transformative concept that
reorients and reenergizes the conversation about
racism—and, even more fundamentally, points us toward
liberating new ways of thinking about ourselves and each
other. At its core, racism is a powerful system that
creates false hierarchies of human value; its warped
logic extends beyond race, from the way we regard people
of different ethnicities or skin colors to the way we
treat people of different sexes, gender identities, and
body types. Racism intersects with class and culture and
geography and even changes the way we see and value
ourselves. In How to Be an Antiracist, Kendi takes
readers through a widening circle of antiracist
ideas—from the most basic concepts to visionary
possibilities—that will help readers see all forms of
racism clearly, understand their poisonous consequences,
and work to oppose them in our systems and in ourselves.
Kendi weaves an electrifying combination of ethics,
history, law, and science with his own personal story of
awakening to antiracism. This is an essential work for
anyone who wants to go beyond the awareness of racism to
the next step: contributing to the formation of a just
and equitable society.
Teaching Math at a Distance, Grades K-12 Theresa Wills
2020-10-12 Make Rich Math Instruction Come to Life
Online In an age when distance learning has become part
of the "new normal," educators know that rich remote
math teaching involves more than direct instruction,
online videos, and endless practice problems on virtual
worksheets. Using both personal experience and those of
teachers in real K-12 online classrooms, distance
learning mathematics veteran Theresa Wills translates
all we know about research-based, equitable, rigorous
face-to-face mathematics instruction into an online
venue. This powerful guide equips math teachers to:
Build students’ agency, identity, and strong math
communities Promote mathematical thinking,
collaboration, and discourse Incorporate rich
mathematics tasks and assign meaningful homework and
practice Facilitate engaging online math instruction
using virtual manipulatives and other concrete learning
tools Recognize and address equity and inclusion
challenges associated with distance learning Assess
mathematics learning from a distance With examples
across the grades, links to tutorials and templates, and
space to reflect and plan, Teaching Math at a Distance
offers the support, clarity, and inspiration needed to
guide teachers through teaching math remotely without
sacrificing deep learning and academic growth.
Impact Evaluation in Practice, Second Edition Paul J.
Gertler 2016-09-12 The second edition of the Impact
Evaluation in Practice handbook is a comprehensive and
accessible introduction to impact evaluation for policy
makers and development practitioners. First published in
2011, it has been used widely across the development and
academic communities. The book incorporates real-world
examples to present practical guidelines for designing
and implementing impact evaluations. Readers will gain
an understanding of impact evaluations and the best ways
to use them to design evidence-based policies and
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programs. The updated version covers the newest
techniques for evaluating programs and includes stateof-the-art implementation advice, as well as an expanded
set of examples and case studies that draw on recent
development challenges. It also includes new material on
research ethics and partnerships to conduct impact
evaluation. The handbook is divided into four sections:
Part One discusses what to evaluate and why; Part Two
presents the main impact evaluation methods; Part Three
addresses how to manage impact evaluations; Part Four
reviews impact evaluation sampling and data collection.
Case studies illustrate different applications of impact
evaluations. The book links to complementary
instructional material available online, including an
applied case as well as questions and answers. The
updated second edition will be a valuable resource for
the international development community, universities,
and policy makers looking to build better evidence
around what works in development.
Racial Inequality in Mathematics Education Thierry ElinSaintine 2021-08-26 This book focuses on the math
identity construction of 11 Black students. High school
students' perception of what/who is a math person
constrained and limited their sense of belonging to the
community of doers of mathematics. This study offers new
insights into the racial opportunity-gap in mathematics
education.
Witness Ariel Burger 2018 "In the vein of Tuesdays with
Morrie, a devoted protaegae and friend of one of the
world's great thinkers takes us into the sacred space of
the classroom, showing Holocaust survivor and Nobel
Peace Prize recipient Elie Wiesel not only as an
extraordinary human being, but as a master teacher"-An Inheritance of Ashes Leah Bobet 2016-09-27 A rich and
compelling epic fantasy with a touch of the strange,
from the author of Above -- now in paperback! The
strange war down south -- with its rumours of gods and
monsters -- is over. And while 16-year-old Hallie and
her sister wait to see who will return from the distant
battlefield, they struggle to maintain their family
farm. When Hallie hires a veteran to help them, the war
comes home in ways no one could have imagined. Soon
Hallie is taking dangerous risks -- and keeping
desperate secrets. But even as she slowly learns more
about the war and the men who fought it, ugly truths
about Hallie's own family are emerging. And while
monsters and armies are converging on the small farm,
the greatest threat to Hallie's home may be Hallie
herself.
Clients, Consumers or Citizens? Hudson, Bob 2021-06-21
Adult social care was the first major social policy
domain in England to be transferred from the state to
the market. There is now a forty-year period to look
back at to consider the thinking behind the strategy,
the impacts on commissioners and providers of care, on
the care workforce and on those who use care and support
services. In this book, Bob Hudson meticulously charts
these shifts. He challenges the dominant market
paradigm, explores alternative models for a postCovid-19 future and locates the debate within the wider
literature on political thinking and policy change.
Meta-Regression Analysis Colin Roberts 2006-01-09 This
volume celebrates the innovative and rapidly growing
area of economic research known as meta-regression
analysis (MRA). Shows how MRA enables researchers to
make sense of disparate economic findings on the same
subject. Develops methods that help researchers to
distinguish publication selection from genuine empirical
effect. Applies these methods to topical areas of
economic research including: the effect of immigration
on wages, minimum wage on unemployment, and gender on
salaries. Helps to bridge the gulf between economic
theory and practice. Written to be accessible to readers
with a basic background in empirical economics.
Gamechanger L. X. Beckett 2019-09-17 Neuromancer meets
Star Trek in Gamechanger, a fantastic new book from
award-winning author L. X. Beckett. First there was the
Setback. Then came the Clawback. Now we thrive. Rubi
Whiting is a member of the Bounceback Generation. The
first to be raised free of the troubles of the late
twenty-first century. Now she works as a public defender
to help troubled individuals with anti-social behavior.
That’s how she met Luciano Pox. Luce is a firebrand and
has made a name for himself as a naysayer. But there’s
more to him than being a lightning rod for controversy.
Rubi has to find out why the governments of the world
want to bring Luce into custody, and why Luce is hell
sites-all-modules-civicrm-extern

bent on stopping the recovery of the planet. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without
Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
Black Chuck Regan McDonell 2018-04-03 Psycho. Sick.
Dangerous. Réal Dufresne's reputation precedes him. When
the mangled body of his best friend, Shaun, turns up in
a field just east of town, tough-as-hell Réal blames
himself. But except for the nightmares, all Ré remembers
is beating the living crap out of Shaun the night of his
death. Shaun's girlfriend, sixteen-year-old Evie Hawley,
keeps her feelings locked up tight. But now she's
pregnant, and the father of her baby is dead. And when
Réal looks to her to atone for his sins, everything goes
sideways. Fast. The tighter Evie and Réal get, the
faster things seem to fall apart. And falling in love
might just be the card that knocks the whole house down.
Climate Change The Royal Society 2014-02-26 Climate
Change: Evidence and Causes is a jointly produced
publication of The US National Academy of Sciences and
The Royal Society. Written by a UK-US team of leading
climate scientists and reviewed by climate scientists
and others, the publication is intended as a brief,
readable reference document for decision makers, policy
makers, educators, and other individuals seeking
authoritative information on the some of the questions
that continue to be asked. Climate Change makes clear
what is well-established and where understanding is
still developing. It echoes and builds upon the long
history of climate-related work from both national
academies, as well as on the newest climate-change
assessment from the United Nations' Intergovernmental
Panel on Climate Change. It touches on current areas of
active debate and ongoing research, such as the link
between ocean heat content and the rate of warming.
The Case for the Green New Deal Ann Pettifor 2020-09-15
What is the Green New Deal and how can we afford it? To
protect the future of life on earth, we need to do more
than just reimagine the economy—we have to change
everything. One of the seminal thinkers of the program
that helped ignite the US Green New Deal campaign, Ann
Pettifor explains how we can afford what we can do, and
what we need to do, before it is too late. The Case for
the Green New Deal argues that economic change is wholly
possible, based on the understanding that finance, the
economy and the ecosystem are all tightly bound
together. The GND demands total decarbonization and a
commitment to an economy based on fairness and social
justice. It proposes a radical new understanding of the
international monetary system. Pettifor offers a roadmap
for financial reform both nationally and globally,
taking the economy back from the 1%. This is a radical,
urgent manifesto that we must act on now.
Get Your Life Back John Eldredge 2020-02-11 A
REFRESHINGLY SIMPLE GUIDE TO RECOVER YOUR LIFE! In Get
Your Life Back, New York Times bestselling author John
Eldredge provides a practical, simple, and refreshing
guide to taking your life back. By practicing a few
wonderfully simple practices—or what John calls
“graces”—you can begin to recover your soul, disentangle
from the tragedies of this broken world, and discover
the restorative power of beauty. Ask yourself: Are you
happy most of the time? Do you feel deeply loved? Are
you excited about your future? How often do you feel
lighthearted? After reading this book you will… Learn
how to insert the One Minute Pause into your day Begin
practicing “benevolent detachment” and truly let it all
go Offer kindness toward yourself in the choices you
make Drink in the simple beauty available to you every
day Take realistic steps to unplug from technology
overload These simple practices and others are ready for
the taking. You don’t need to abandon your life to get
it back. Begin restoring your life here and now. Your
soul will thank you for it.
The Ghost Collector Allison Mills 2019-09-10 Ghosts
aren’t meant to stick around forever... Shelly and her
grandmother catch ghosts. In their hair. Just like all
the women in their family, they can see souls who
haven’t transitioned yet; it’s their job to help the
ghosts along their journey. When Shelly’s mom dies
suddenly, Shelly’s relationship to ghosts—and
death—changes. Instead of helping spirits move on,
Shelly starts hoarding them. But no matter how many
ghost cats, dogs, or people she hides in her room,
Shelly can’t ignore the one ghost that’s missing. Why
hasn’t her mom’s ghost come home yet? Rooted in a Cree
worldview and inspired by stories about the author’s
great-grandmother’s life, The Ghost Collector delves
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into questions of grief and loss, and introduces an
exciting new voice in tween fiction that will appeal to
fans of Kate DiCamillo’s Louisiana’s Way Home and
Patrick Ness’s A Monster Calls.
Local Activism for Global Climate Justice Patricia E.
Perkins 2019-09-06 This book will inspire and spark
grassroots action to address the inequitable impacts of
climate change, by showing how this can be tackled and
the many benefits of doing so. With contributions from
climate activists and engaged young authors, this volume
explores the many ways in which people are proactively
working to advance climate justice. The book pays
special attention to Canada and the Great Lakes
watershed, showing how the effects of climate change
span local, regional, and global scales through the
impact of extreme weather events such as floods and
droughts, with related economic and social effects that
cross political jurisdictions. Examining examples of
local-level activism that include organizing for
climate-resilient and equitable communities, the dynamic
leadership of Indigenous peoples (especially women) for
water and land protection, and diaspora networking,
Local Activism for Global Climate Justice also provides
theoretical perspectives on how individual action
relates to broader social and political processes.
Showcasing a diverse range of inspirational and thoughtprovoking case studies, this book will be of great
interest to students and scholars of climate justice,
climate change policy, climate ethics, and global
environmental governance, as well as teachers and
climate activists.
Samurai Among Panthers Diane Carol Fujino 2012 The first
biography of Asian American activist and Black Panther
Party member Richard Aoki
Cooperatives and the World of Work Bruno Roelants
2019-07-16 As the world of work and jobs is more
uncertain than ever because of various trends impacting
it, including the rise of robotics and the gig economy,
Cooperatives and the World of Work furthers the debate
on the future of work, sustainable development, and the
social and solidarity economy of which cooperatives are
a fundamental component. Throughout the book, the
authors, who are experts in their respective fields, do
not limit themselves to praising the advantages of the
cooperative model. Rather, they challenge the narrow
understanding of cooperatives as a mere business model
and raise debate on the more fundamental role that
cooperatives play in responding to social changes and in
changing society itself. The book is unique in tracing
the historical connection between cooperatives and the
world of work since the end of the First World War and
the recent shifts and restructuring in enterprise and
the workplace. It presents a redefinition of the very
concept of work, focusing on organizational innovation.
This book is published in recognition of 100 years of
the International Labour Organization, and gathers
together research from leading experts who were brought
together at an event co-hosted by the International Cooperative Alliance (ICA) and the International Labour
Organization (ILO).
Education and Sustainability Michelle Y. Merrill
2017-09-13 This book provides an introduction to the
state of sustainability education in Asia. It covers
national policies, institutional policies and practices
within Asian universities, sustainability considerations
for teacher training at schools of education, and
pedagogical practices for sustainability in higher
education. With contributors from universities and NGOs
in Indonesia, Singapore, Malaysia, Thailand, the
Philippines, Cambodia, India, China and South Korea,
this volume brings together the best papers from a
series of successful international conferences on postsecondary education for sustainability in Asia. The book
is organized into five parts: • Part I focuses on
paradigms for sustainability education • Part II looks
at sustainability education contexts, strategies and
outcomes at the national level • Part III gives examples
of sustainability programs and strategies adopted at
specific universities • Part IV highlights
sustainability education research from schools of
education • Part V explores specific examples of postsecondary educational practices in sustainability
The Skin We're In Desmond Cole 2020-01-28 NATIONAL
BESTSELLER WINNER OF THE 2020 TORONTO BOOK AWARD A
bracing, provocative, and perspective-shifting book from
one of Canada's most celebrated and uncompromising
writers, Desmond Cole. The Skin We're In will spark a
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national conversation, influence policy, and inspire
activists. In his 2015 cover story for Toronto Life
magazine, Desmond Cole exposed the racist actions of the
Toronto police force, detailing the dozens of times he
had been stopped and interrogated under the
controversial practice of carding. The story quickly
came to national prominence, shaking the country to its
core and catapulting its author into the public sphere.
Cole used his newfound profile to draw insistent,
unyielding attention to the injustices faced by Black
Canadians on a daily basis. Both Cole’s activism and
journalism find vibrant expression in his first book,
The Skin We’re In. Puncturing the bubble of Canadian
smugness and naive assumptions of a post-racial nation,
Cole chronicles just one year—2017—in the struggle
against racism in this country. It was a year that saw
calls for tighter borders when Black refugees braved
frigid temperatures to cross into Manitoba from the
States, Indigenous land and water protectors resisting
the celebration of Canada’s 150th birthday, police
across the country rallying around an officer accused of
murder, and more. The year also witnessed the profound
personal and professional ramifications of Desmond
Cole’s unwavering determination to combat injustice. In
April, Cole disrupted a Toronto police board meeting by
calling for the destruction of all data collected
through carding. Following the protest, Cole, a
columnist with the Toronto Star, was summoned to a
meeting with the paper’s opinions editor and informed
that his activism violated company policy. Rather than
limit his efforts defending Black lives, Cole chose to
sever his relationship with the publication. Then in
July, at another police board meeting, Cole challenged
the board to respond to accusations of a police cover-up
in the brutal beating of Dafonte Miller by an off-duty
police officer and his brother. When Cole refused to
leave the meeting until the question was publicly
addressed, he was arrested. The image of Cole walking
out of the meeting, handcuffed and flanked by officers,
fortified the distrust between the city’s Black
community and its police force. Month-by-month, Cole
creates a comprehensive picture of entrenched, systemic
inequality. Urgent, controversial, and unsparingly
honest, The Skin We’re In is destined to become a vital
text for anti-racist and social justice movements in
Canada, as well as a potent antidote to the all-toopresent complacency of many white Canadians.
Walkaway Cory Doctorow 2017-04-25 Kirkus' Best Fiction
of 2017 From New York Times bestselling author Cory
Doctorow, an epic tale of revolution, love, postscarcity, and the end of death. "Walkaway is now the
best contemporary example I know of, its utopia glimpsed
after fascinatingly-extrapolated revolutionary
struggle." —William Gibson Hubert Vernon Rudolph Clayton
Irving Wilson Alva Anton Jeff Harley Timothy Curtis
Cleveland Cecil Ollie Edmund Eli Wiley Marvin Ellis
Espinoza—known to his friends as Hubert, Etc—was too old
to be at that Communist party. But after watching the
breakdown of modern society, he really has no where left
to be—except amongst the dregs of disaffected youth who
party all night and heap scorn on the sheep they see on
the morning commute. After falling in with Natalie, an
ultra-rich heiress trying to escape the clutches of her
repressive father, the two decide to give up fully on
formal society—and walk away. After all, now that anyone
can design and print the basic necessities of life—food,
clothing, shelter—from a computer, there seems to be
little reason to toil within the system. It’s still a
dangerous world out there, the empty lands wrecked by
climate change, dead cities hollowed out by industrial
flight, shadows hiding predators animal and human alike.
Still, when the initial pioneer walkaways flourish, more
people join them. Then the walkaways discover the one
thing the ultra-rich have never been able to buy: how to
beat death. Now it’s war – a war that will turn the
world upside down. Fascinating, moving, and darkly
humorous, Walkaway is a multi-generation SF thriller
about the wrenching changes of the next hundred
years...and the very human people who will live their
consequences. At the Publisher's request, this title is
being sold without Digital Rights Management Software
(DRM) applied.
A Strange Manuscript Found in a Copper Cylinder James De
Mille 2021-11-16 A Strange Manuscript Found in a Copper
Cylinder (1888) is a novel by James De Mille. Originally
serialized in Harper’s Weekly, the novel was published
posthumously and, at first, anonymously. Although De
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Mille’s work predated such popular Lost World novels as
H. Rider Haggard’s She (1887) and King Solomon’s Mines
(1885), it was published nearly a decade after his
death, leading critics to assume he had merely written a
derivative work of fiction. Recent scholarship, however,
has sought to emphasize De Mille’s talents as a writer
and importance in the historical development of literary
science fiction. “The wind had failed, a deep calm had
succeeded, and everywhere, as far as the eye could
reach, the water was smooth and glassy. The yacht rose
and fell at the impulse of the long ocean undulations,
and the creaking of the spars sounded out a lazy
accompaniment to the motion of the vessel.” Sailing in
their yacht, a crew spots a copper cylinder afloat on
the sunbeaten sea. Hauling it aboard, they open it to
reveal a manuscript sealed from the elements containing
the story of Adam More. Shipwrecked while returning to
Britain from Tasmania, the sailor found himself stranded
on a strange desert island near Antarctica. Soon, he
stumbles upon a lost world of prehistoric plants and
animals, a land of indescribable beauty and wonder. In
the harsh volcanic landscape, he discovers a race of
humans whose values are entirely foreign to his Western
frame of mind. With a beautifully designed cover and
professionally typeset manuscript, this edition of James
De Mille’s A Strange Manuscript Found in a Copper
Cylinder is a classic work of American science fiction
reimagined for modern readers.
Human Rights In The Administration Of Justice United
Nations. Office of the High Commissioner for Human
Rights 2003-12-01 Independent legal professionals play a
key role in the administration of justice and the
protection of human rights. Judges, prosecutors and
lawyers need access to information on human rights
standards laid down in the main international legal
instruments and to related jurisprudence developed by
universal and regional monitoring bodies. This
publication, which includes a manual and a facilitator's
guide, seeks to provide a comprehensive core curriculum
on international human rights standards for legal
professionals. It includes a CD-ROM containing the full
electronic text of the manual in pdf format.
World Development Report 2018 World Bank Group
2017-10-16 Every year, the World Bank’s World
Development Report (WDR) features a topic of central
importance to global development. The 2018 WDR—LEARNING
to Realize Education’s Promise—is the first ever devoted
entirely to education. And the time is right: education
has long been critical to human welfare, but it is even
more so in a time of rapid economic and social change.
The best way to equip children and youth for the future
is to make their learning the center of all efforts to
promote education. The 2018 WDR explores four main
themes: First, education’s promise: education is a
powerful instrument for eradicating poverty and
promoting shared prosperity, but fulfilling its
potential requires better policies—both within and
outside the education system. Second, the need to shine
a light on learning: despite gains in access to
education, recent learning assessments reveal that many
young people around the world, especially those who are
poor or marginalized, are leaving school unequipped with
even the foundational skills they need for life. At the
same time, internationally comparable learning
assessments show that skills in many middle-income
countries lag far behind what those countries aspire to.
And too often these shortcomings are hidden—so as a
first step to tackling this learning crisis, it is
essential to shine a light on it by assessing student
learning better. Third, how to make schools work for all
learners: research on areas such as brain science,
pedagogical innovations, and school management has
identified interventions that promote learning by
ensuring that learners are prepared, teachers are both
skilled and motivated, and other inputs support the
teacher-learner relationship. Fourth, how to make
systems work for learning: achieving learning throughout
an education system requires more than just scaling up
effective interventions. Countries must also overcome
technical and political barriers by deploying salient
metrics for mobilizing actors and tracking progress,
building coalitions for learning, and taking an adaptive
approach to reform.
Sight Unseen David Carroll 2015-10 What would it feel
like to know you are going blind? Thirteen-year-old Finn
loves bike riding -- the more dangerous the trail, the
better. But he had a spectacular crash a few months ago,
sites-all-modules-civicrm-extern

and he's just received a diagnosis that will change his
life. He is slowly going blind. In a few years his
vision will be gone. Desperate to salvage something of
his "last" summer, Finn invites a friend to the cottage
and is drawn to a strange island that seems to glimmer - but no one else can see it. When he gets close, he's
sucked into something he could never have anticipated.
Can Finn's friend Cheese help him come to terms with
"lights out" . . . or will it take something much more
extraordinary?
Lawyers as Leaders Deborah L. Rhode 2013-11 Why do we
look to lawyers to lead, and why do so many of them
prove to be so untrustworthy and unprepared? In Lawyers
as Leaders, eminent law professor Deborah Rhode not only
answers these questions but crafts an essential manual
for attorneys who need to develop better leadership
skills.
Bucharest Diary Alfred H. Moses 2018-07-17 An insider's
account of Romania's emergence from communism control In
the 1970s American attorney Alfred H. Moses was
approached on the streets of Bucharest by young Jews
seeking help to emigrate to Israel. This became the
author's mission until the communist regime fell in
1989. Before that Moses had met periodically with
Romania's communist dictator, Nicolae Ceausescu, to
persuade him to allow increased Jewish emigration. This
experience deepened Moses's interest in Romania—an
interest that culminated in his serving as U.S.
ambassador to the country from 1994 to 1997 during the
Clinton administration. The ambassador's time of service
in Romania came just a few years after the fall of the
Berlin Wall and the subsequent collapse of communism in
Eastern Europe. During this period Romania faced
economic paralysis and was still buried in the rubble of
communism. Over the next three years Moses helped
nurture Romania's nascent democratic institutions,
promoted privatization of Romania's economy, and
shepherded Romania on the path toward full integration
with Western institutions. Through frequent press
conferences, speeches, and writings in the Romanian and
Western press and in his meetings with Romanian
officials at the highest level, he stated in plain
language the steps Romania needed to take before it
could be accepted in the West as a free and democratic
country. Bucharest Diary: An American Ambassador's
Journey is filled with firsthand stories, including
colorful anecdotes, of the diplomacy, both public and
private, that helped Romania recover from four decades
of communist rule and, eventually, become a member of
both NATO and the European Union. Romania still
struggles today with the consequences of its history,
but it has reached many of its post-communist goals,
which Ambassador Moses championed at a crucial time.
This book will be of special interest to readers of
history and public affairs—in particular those
interested in Jewish life under communist rule in
Eastern Europe and how the United States and its Western
partners helped rebuild an important country devastated
by communism.
Touched with Fire David E. Lowe 2019 "David E. Lowe
chronicles the professional and personal life of this
larger-than-life man best known for his fight in the
civil rights movement and his initiative in establishing
the "one man, one vote" principle in American law"-Wise Aging Rachel Cowan 2015 How can Aging be a Good
thing? Aging all too often feels like drift, downhill to
a place we don't want to go. But each year new doors
open with opportunities, even while others close with
loss. We have the power to prepare, to become stronger,
more resilient, and navigate these challenges. Will we
turn toward the opportunities, and find new joy and
meaning in life? How can we make the most of this time,
and develop into deeper, wiser people? With the same
warmth, humor, and wisdom that draw thousands to their
innovative workshops on aging, Rabbi Rachel Cowan and
Dr. Linda Thai give us the tools we need, delivering
practical, real-world suggestions. No subject is offlimits; Rabbi Cowan and Dr. Thai tackle a wide range of
issues head-on, including: Relationships with adult
children and spouses Romance and sexuality, Living with
loss, Cultivating well-being, Shaping our legacy,
Whether reading this alone, with a partner, or in a
group, Wise Aging will inspire and inform, and show us
ways to grow into wisdom with resilience and joy. Book
jacket.
The Fight to Vote Michael Waldman 2022-01-18 Examines "a
crucial American struggle: the drive to define and
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defend government based on 'the consent of the
governed.' From the beginning, and at every step along
the way, as Americans sought to right to vote, others
have fought to stop them. This is the first book to
trace the full story from the founders' debates to
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today's challenges: a wave of restrictive voting laws,
partisan gerrymanders, the flood of campaign money
unleashed by Citizens United"--Dust jacket flap.
Chief Ronald M. George 2013 "Based upon oral history
interviews conducted by Laura McCreery, California
Supreme Court Oral History Project."
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